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20 November 2019 

Roads and Maritime Reference: SYD17/01570/3 (A29919392) 
DPIE Ref: SSD-8874-Mod-1  

Team Leader 
Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Level 29, 320 Pitt Street, 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Attention:  James Groundwater 

Dear Sir/Madam 

MODIFICATION FOR SYDNEY METRO SYDNEY AND SOUTHWEST VICTORIA CROSS 
STATION DEVELOPMENT – 155-189 MILLER STREET NORTH SYDNEY 

Reference is made to the Department of Planning and Environment (DPIE) 25 October 2019, 
regarding the abovementioned development which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services 
(Roads and Maritime) for comment. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted information and has no comments for 
Department of Planning and Environment’s consideration in the determination of the application.

Any inquiries in relation to this Application can be directed to Cameron McIntyre on 8849 2787 or 
via email at development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Pahee Rathan 
A/Senior Manager Land Use Assessment 
North West Precinct 


